
Lockheed Martin Sikorsky and Boeing Protest U.S. Army’s Future Long-Range Assault
Aircraft Decision

Lockheed Martin Sikorsky and Boeing Protest U.S. Army’s Future Long-Range
Assault Aircraft Decision
ARLINGTON, Va., Dec. 28, 2022 -- Sikorsky, a Lockheed Martin company, filed a formal protest today asking the
U.S. Government Accountability Office (GAO) to review the U.S. Army’s decision on the Future Long-Range
Assault Aircraft (FLRAA) contract.

Boeing supports the protest filed by our Team DEFIANT partner, asking the GAO to review the Army’s decision.

Based on a thorough review of the information and feedback provided by the Army, Lockheed Martin Sikorsky,
on behalf of Team DEFIANT, is challenging the FLRAA decision. The data and discussions lead us to believe the
proposals were not consistently evaluated to deliver the best value in the interest of the Army, our Soldiers and
American taxpayers. The critical importance of the FLRAA mission to the Army and our nation requires the most
capable, affordable and lowest-risk solution. We remain confident DEFIANT X is the transformational aircraft the
Army requires to accomplish its complex missions today and well into the future.
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